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ASX Announcement 
 

13 September 2022 

REVIEW OF THE STAR SYDNEY – FINAL REPORT 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) notes that the final report (Report) 
in connection with the review of The Star Sydney undertaken by Mr Adam Bell SC in accordance with 
the Casino Control Act 1992 (NSW) has today been made public by the New South Wales Independent 
Casino Commission (NICC). 

The Report can be accessed here: https://www.nsw.gov.au/nicc/casino-regulation. 

The NICC has also served a “show cause” notice (Notice) on The Star this morning, a copy of which 
is attached. The Star intends to respond to the Notice within 14 days.  

The Star is currently considering the Report and the matters raised in the Notice.  
 
 

Authorised by: 
Ben Heap 
Interim Chairman 

For more information contact:  
Financial analysts Christina Katsibouba 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: +61 2 9657 7154 

Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: +61 439 015 292 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nsw.gov.au%2Fnicc%2Fcasino-regulation&data=05%7C01%7CBENJAMIN.HEAP%40star.com.au%7C972b24e390e142320ca908da951f555a%7Cde51b7471916436b8f140dceea1db769%7C0%7C0%7C637986259047572635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ugidu%2FIbCjkIh5WIENXpUDwOBpJtH30W1GlFCkTDIZ8%3D&reserved=0
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